
Sanitary Sewer System Survey for the Town of 
Wachapreague’s Waterfront Business District  
 
This survey is intended for businesses and other institutions in Wachapreague’s Waterfront 
Business District that may connect to a future sanitary sewer system in order to determine 
interest in voluntary sewer hook-up, costs businesses are willing to bear to connect, sewage 
flow rates, and the potential expansion and revitalization of the Waterfront Business District. 

This survey is being distributed by the Accomack-Northampton Planning District Commission on behalf of the Town 
of Wachapreague as part of the Town’s Hotel Market Study and Preliminary Engineering Report (PER) for a sanitary 
sewer system. For additional information, please email the Project Manager, Ashley Mills, at amills@a-npdc.org or 
call 757-787-2936 x127. Visit https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SGVTKX5 to complete this survey online. 

 

1. What is the name of the establishment participating in this survey? 
 
 
 

2. What type of business is the participating establishment, i.e., restaurant, hotel, retail, etc.? 
 
 
 

3. What is the establishment’s interest in a voluntary hook-up to a future sanitary sewer system? 
 
a. Extremely interested 
b. Very interested 
c. Somewhat interested 
d. Not very interested 
e. Not at all interested 

 
4. When completed, does this establishment plan to connect to the sanitary sewer system? 

 
a. Yes 
b. No 
c. Undecided 

 
5. Please provide the approximate size of the establishment. 

 

 
6. Please provide information regarding individual capacity for the establishment, i.e., the total number of 

seats in a restaurant, rooms or beds in a hotel, persons visiting the facility, vehicles serviced per day, 
etc. 
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7. What are the monthly costs this establishment would be willing to endure in order to connect to a 

sanitary sewer system? 
$                       /month 

 

8. What is the establishment’s interest in the potential growth and the revitalization of the Wachapreague 
Waterfront Business District? 
 
a. Extremely interested 
b. Very interested 
c. Somewhat interested 
d. Not very interested 
e. Not at all interested 

 
9. In the space below, please provide any additional questions, comments, or concerns regarding this 

project survey. Alternatively, you may email Ashley Mills at amills@a-npdc.org. 
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